
CONTRIBUTION

Letter to the Editor:

Dear Sir, - I shall feel obliged by your permitting me to acknowledge, through your Gazette, the receipt 
of a letter containing a sovereign from “A Friend to the Jews”.  I shall add this sum to the Seend 
contributions, and it will appear in the next year's report in connection with the remittance from Seend. 
I beg, in the name of the Society, to thank the contributor, and especially for the kind promise of an 
annual subscription.

I remain, dear sir, yours faithfully, Henry Barne.

Seend May 6th, 1851.
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